
                                                                                                                                                                 

 
 

 
 

                 July 18, 2025 
 
To,  
BSE Limited                                                                 : Code No. – 544042  
Department of Corporate Services,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001  
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited            : BAJEL – Series: EQ  
Listing Department Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai- 400 051  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 36(1)(b) of the SEBI Listing Regulations, the Company is in the 
process of sending a letter providing a web-link and the exact path where the Integrated Annual Report for 
the FY 2024-25 is uploaded, to those Members who have not registered their e-mail addresses either with 
the Company or with any of the depositories or with MUFG Intime India Private Limited (Formerly Link 
Intime India Private Limited), Registrar & Share Transfer Agent of the Company. 
 
A copy of the said letter is enclosed for your record. 
 
The aforesaid information is also available on the website of the Company, i.e., 
https://bajelprojects.com/investor-relations.html. 
 
We request you to take the above on record and that the same be treated as compliance under the 
applicable provisions of the SEBI Listing Regulations and other applicable laws, if any. 
 
Thanking you,  
  

Yours faithfully,   
For Bajel Projects Limited   
  

  
  

Ajay Nagle   
Executive Director, Company Secretary &   
Chief Compliance Officer  
(Membership No.: A9855) 
  

Encl.: As above   

https://bajelprojects.com/investor-relations.html
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